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5/15/20 

2020 Exhibitor Letter  

 

Dear Macon County Fair Exhibitor and Family: 

I hope this letter finds you well! 

I am sending you the pre-registration form for 2020. It is due June 15th.  

The pre-registration form can be delivered a couple different ways. It is posted on the fair website if you 
want to email it or you can mail it to the Macon County Fair at PO Box 446, Franklin NC 28744 or to Jenny 
Collins at 100 Panther Drive, Franklin, NC 28734. You may also hand deliver it to one of the fairboard 
directors and they will see that it gets to me.  

The livestock committee would like to remind those showing hogs that the hogs have to be a minimum of 
200lbs to be shown in the market show. If the hogs weigh less, they will not be allowed to be shown – 
showmanship OR regular show.  If the hog weighs less than 200lbs it will be for display only. The 
exhibitor must be able to exhibit on their own, IF they do need help then another exhibitor can assist 
them.  

There are no updates with the livestock shows. Remember we will have the feeder calf show, the 
intermediate calves and then the steers. To be in the “fat calf steer” show the animal must weigh more 
then 1,000lbs. For cattle please remember, the exhibitor must be able to exhibit on their own, IF they do 
need help then another exhibitor can assist them.  

One final reminder, animal check in day will be Tuesday September 22nd from 9:00am – 8:00pm. Dr. 
Jessica Scruggs will be on site to check animals for illness before they are put in barns. The state is 
tightening up health regulations for fairs and it is important for all animals to be healthy so no illness can 
be spread to others.  

Thank you again for all the hard work you put in to making our county fair such a success each year!!  

If you have any questions or concerns please email me at jenny.collins@macon.k12.nc.us or call 828-342-
2780. 

 Sincerely, 

Jenny Collins, Ben Ledford, Ronnie Norton, and Blake Fox 

Macon County Fair Livestock Committee 
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